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This MAUT Membership Committee (a) 2015-16 Annual Report has been prepared for 
submission to MAUT Council to summarize its recent activities, and to outline 
recommendations and plans for the year to come. 
 
In an effort to create a greater awareness of the role that MAUT plays throughout the McGill 
University Community, provide services to its Membership, increase its Membership, the MAUT 
Membership Committee continues to develop several initiatives that were begun in 2014-15. In 
doing so, its aim was to reach out to MAUT Members, Former-Members, and Prospective 
Members. 
 
In Spring of 2014 the MAUT Membership Committee presented to MAUT Council an outline of 
four 2014-15 Academic Year ‘social’ Events (b) for MAUT Members and their Families, and for 
Prospective-Members of MAUT. Adopted then by MAUT Council, and subsequently in the same 
manner, they received support through 2015-16. Conducted in concert with the McGill 
University Faculty Club and its General Manager, Mr. Nicolas Zrihen, the feedback from these 





2. Dues (as it pertains to attracting/repelling members). 
3. Means of targeting specific Faculties. 
4. Understanding why people join/why people stay/and why people leave MAUT. 
5. Creating new incentives to encourage membership. 
6. 
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